
PUBLIC NOTICE OF A QUORUM –  
YORKVILLE VILLAGE BOARD AND 

YORKVILLE SEWER AND WATER COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Yorkville Village Board 
and the Yorkville Sewer and Water Commission may be present for a Yorkville 
Sewer Utility District and Yorkville Water Utility District facilities tour being 
conducted on Tuesday, September 18, 2018, beginning at 6:00 p.m. at the 
Yorkville Sewer Utility treatment plant, 14100 Washington Avenue (STH 20), and 
ending at the Yorkville Water Utility well house, located behind 1360 Grandview 
Parkway. The Yorkville Village Board nor the Yorkville Sewer and Water 
Commission will take any formal action during this tour. 
 
Dated September 14, 2018 
 
Michael McKinney 
Clerk-Treasurer 


